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Temporary road closure disrupts traffic on 82 Street in
Edmonton
Edmonton... Motorists are advised that 82 Street will be closed between 180A Avenue and 195
Avenue for up to two weeks, starting May 20 at noon to June 3 for road construction related to
the Northwest Anthony Henday Drive project. Motorists are asked to detour using 97 Street or 66
Street.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present. 

Visit www.northwestconnect.ca for more information about the Northwest Anthony Henday Drive
ring road project.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-422-7070
780-717-3913 (cell)

Robert N. Lee
Communications
NORTHWESTCONNECT General
Partnership
403-249-5200

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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